June 8 Chapter Development Report

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance for May was a little light due to the loss of singers who were not in the show and a very poor showing on Tuesday after the show.

Average attendance for the month was 25

New members this year remains at two.

The singers clinic is scheduled for September 10. I will start the planning when I get back in town.

I am hoping that the July 4 show at Ardenwood is a go. The crowd should be very large. Hopefully Steve can tell me by Saturday whether we can do the show. I need. To let Ardenwood know. If we do the show we will need at least 150 regular flyers promoting the Peninsulaires (Nigel).

Bert is on fire with ideas, hopefully we can discuss some of them at the meeting!

